NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS
REGARDING PROPOSED ORDINANCES
January 14, 2025, 6:45 PM

NOTICE is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Birchwood
Village is proposing changes to its city code and will hold a public
hearing, second reading, and final vote of the following Ordinances:

ORDINANCE 2024-12-01: AN ORDINANCE AMENDING THE CITY FEE SCHEDULE.

The City of Birchwood Village has a Fee Schedule prescribing the fees for various services
provided memorialized in/by Ordinance 2024-01-02 and the City would like to update/replace
existing fees to cover the costs associated with the expense of water and sewer costs in the City,

This public hearing will be conducted via the regular January 2025 City
Council meeting set to begin at 6:45pm on Tuesday, January 14th,
2025. The ordinance will receive a public hearing, second reading, and
final vote. A copy of the text of the ordinance is available on the City’s
website, or by contacting the City Administrator at 651-426-3403 to
request a physical copy.



